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Malborough with South Huish C of E (VC) Primary School 
Friday 7th October 2022 - Autumn Term Newsletter No.5 

                         www.malboroughprimaryschool.co.uk  
  

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

COMMISSIONING SERVICE 

Thank you to everyone who attended the Commissioning Service for both myself and  

Mr Everitt, the new Head of School at Salcombe Primary.  What a lovely and special service it  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

was and how special it was to be surrounded by our wonderful school family and local community, 

welcoming us both into our new roles. 

 

http://www.malboroughprimaryschool.co.uk/
http://www.malboroughprimaryschool.co.uk/
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VISIT FROM CLARE HELEN WELSH 

We were delighted to welcome children’s 

author Clare Helen Welsh to our school 

yesterday. Clare Helen came into school to 

share her books with us. Some of Clare Helen’s 

books are about the different things that 

children worry about and how they can help 

each other to overcome those worries, some 

are humourous with very funny characters! 

 

One of the highlights of a truly memorable day 

was when Clare Helen officially opened our new 

school library. 

 

 

 

 

Class 1 loved their workshop with Clare 

Helen. They enjoyed making their 'feelings 

jars' and talking about what to do when 

they have big feelings. 

 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to 

thank her for giving up her time to come 

and spend the day with us here in school 

and we hope to be able to welcome her 

back again. 
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CLASS 1 

Class 1 went on their first walk to 

the forest school grounds in the 

woods, learning how to cross the road 

safely and impressing Mrs Moore 

with their excellent listening skills! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLASS 3 

In Class 3 this half term, we have been looking at the 

internet and how it has been constructed. This week, 

the class looked at Google’s data centres around the 

world. The children had to type the URL in the 

search bar and find a place on the map provided by 

this URL.  The children were then asked to write a 

sentence about one of the places where the data 

centres were located. 

 

 

 

 

 

CLASS 4 

Some of the children in class 4 have 

been completing their safe cyclists 

award with Bikeability.  

 

They learned how to take care of their 

bikes, themselves and other road users.  

Braving the elements, the children did 

the school proud with how safe and well 

behaved they were. 
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ALUMNI 

Calling all old alumni, here at Malborough Primary School we will be celebrating our 150th 

birthday in May.  We would love for all alumni, however recently you left the school, to join us in 

our celebrations.  Please spread the word and email into us at 

malborough@southhamsfederation.org.uk to find out more details our planned celebratory 

events. 

 

 

HELLO YELLOW 2022 

To Support World Mental Health Day and the charity Young Minds, 

we are asking that the children come to school on Monday wearing 

something yellow.  Children should still wear the school uniform but 

could add yellow socks, hair ribbons or clips, a hat or scarf.  During 

the day we will be discussing mental health with the children. 

 

You can donate by going to the following web page: 

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/helloyellow2022   Thank you for your support. 

 

 

COAST & COUNTRY COTTAGES 2023 CALENDAR COMPETITION 

Coast and Country Cottages have invited us to take part in their calendar competition again this 

year.  Our children have been asked to draw a picture to represent the month of ‘May’.  Designs 

should be bright, colourful and with nothing stuck on and on a landscape A4 page.  Please try to 

fill as much of the paper as possible. 

 

Please bring your child’s design to the school office ensuring that their name, age and school is 

clearly marked on the back of the entry, by Monday 7th November at the latest. 

 

 

YEAR 6 TRANSFER TO SECONDARY SCHOOL 

All Year 6 children will have received an application form this week to be completed and 

returned to the Admissions Team in order to secure your child a place at secondary school in 

September 2023. There are also details on the form explaining how you can apply online.  Please 

note, all applications MUST be submitted by 31st October 2022. Any application received after 

this date may result in your child not being allocated a place at the school of your choice. 

 

You can find further information about school applications on the Admission Team’s Facebook 

page at:  https://www.facebook.com/DCCSchoolAdmissions/  

 

 

BAG 2 SCHOOL 

The PTFA have scheduled a Bag 2 School fund-raising activity for 

us this term, Thursday 17th November.  Nearer the time you will 

be provided with information leaflets and bags.  We would be 

grateful if you would fill the bags with items such as unwanted 

clothes, bedding, soft toys (full details will be listed in the 

information leaflet) and bring them to school before 9.00am on 

that Thursday.  Thank you in advance for your support 

 

 

 

mailto:malborough@southhamsfederation.org.uk
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/helloyellow2022
https://www.facebook.com/DCCSchoolAdmissions/
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The School Awards this week go to: 

Year R: Ezme 

 

Year 1: Maisy 

 

Year 2: Seth 

 

Year 3: Kai 

 

Year 4: Dorothy 

 

Year 5: Ada 

 

Year 6: Zac 

 

The Attendance Cup has been awarded to: Class 1 

 

This week the House with the most points is:  with 143 points. 

 

Our writer of the week award goes to: Mason 

 

Accelerated Reader Awards this week go to:  Ben, Amelie, Libby D-F, Dorothy, Mila, Ezra, 

Amelia, Kai, Herbie, Jake, Georgina, Betsy. 

 

Our Lunch Time Award goes to: George for being caring and having lovely manners. 

 

Well done everyone! 

 

Yours sincerely         

 
Mrs L Stallard                           Mrs T Coulthard     

Head of School       

Executive Head Teacher 
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OUR STARS OF THE WEEK 
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THE WEEK AHEAD & DIARY DATES 
Monday 10th October 

 

“Hello Yellow” World Mental Health Day 

After-school Mindfulness Club – 3.15pm to 4.15pm 

After-school Dance Club – 3.15pm to 4.15pm 

Tuesday 11th October Flu immunisations (whole school) 

Forest School – Reception a.m. 

Forest School – Year 1 – p.m. 

Wednesday 12th October After-school Achieve 4 All Sports Club – 3.20pm to 4.20pm  

After-school Gardening Club - 3.15pm to 4.15pm 

Thursday 13th October After-school Homework Club - 3.15pm to 4.15pm 

After-school Y5 & 6 KYFC Youth Club - 3.20pm to 4.20pm 

Friday 14th October Celebration Assembly a.m. 

Year 6 Junior Life Skills at Quayside Leisure Centre a.m. 

KS2 Swimarathon at Quayside Leisure Centre p.m. 
 

 

Monday 17th October  Parents’ Evening – 3.00pm to 6.00pm 

Tuesday 18th October  Parents’ Evening – 3.00pm to 6.00pm 

Wednesday 19th October  PTFA AGM at The Old Inn – 7.00pm – Everyone welcome 

Thursday 20th October Class 2 Class 2 parents’ meeting with Mrs Coulthard and Mrs Stallard 

Friday 21st October    NON-PUPIL DAY  

24th – 28th October inc.    HALF-TERM   

Wednesday 2nd November Whole School Church Service at 9.15am 

Wednesday 9th November Whole School  Eco Workshops with Alex Mack from DCC 

Wednesday 9th November Key Stage 1 KS1 Phonics meeting for parents with Mrs Coulthard and Mrs Stallard 

Friday 11th November  Remembrance Day Service 

Wednesday 16th November Whole School Maths Open Door session with Mrs Coulthard and Mrs Stallard 

Thursday 17th November Yrs 2/3/5/6 Visit from the Fire Service 

Thursday 17th November  Bag2School (PTFA fund-raising) 

Friday 18th November  Children in Need 

Wednesday 23rd November Class 2 Assembly for Parents at 3.00pm 

Thursday 24th November Class 1 Assembly for Parents at 3.00pm 

Monday 28th November Class 4 Assembly for Parents at 3.00pm 

Tuesday 29th November Class 3 Assembly for Parents at 3.00pm 

Monday 28th November  Whole School  Theatre Alibi production of ‘The Parcel’ (in school)  

Wednesday 30th November  PTFA Quiz Night at The Old Inn at 7.30pm 

Thursday 1st December Class 2 Parent Meeting with Mrs Coulthard and Mrs Stallard at 9.00am 

Friday 2nd December Years 5 & 6 Visit to the Houses of Parliament  

Saturday 10th December  PTFA Christmas Bingo in the Village Hall at 7.30pm 

Tuesday 13th December KS1 Nativity at 9.15am in Church 

Tuesday 13th December KS2 Christmas Production at 5.30pm in Church 

Wednesday 14th December  Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Lunch 

Wednesday 14th December  Carols and hot chocolate around the Christmas Tree in school at 4.30pm 

Thursday 15th December  Christingle Service in Church 

Friday 16th December    LAST DAY OF AUTUMN TERM  

Tuesday 3rd January     NON-PUPIL DAY  

Wednesday 4th January    FIRST DAY OF SPRING TERM  

Friday 6th January  M&M Theatre performance of ‘Cinderella’ in the Village Hall 
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Modbury Primary School 

Staff Vacancy 

 

Part-time/fixed-term Catering Assistant – Job Share Opportunity 

 

We have a vacancy at Modbury Primary School for a Catering Assistant.  This is a part-time 

position for 10 hours a week.  Hours to be worked are 2 per day from 12.00 noon to 2.00 pm.  

The post is term-time only (38 weeks per year) to start as soon as possible and the pay is NJC 

Grade A - £9.50 per hour.   

 

A job share for this post would be considered, so if you would like to apply but can only work 2 

or 3 days per week we would love to hear from you.  The appointment is for a fixed-term in the 

first instance for one year but is likely to be made a permanent position. 

 

We are looking for someone who is enthusiastic, hardworking and can carry out lunch time food 

preparation and general catering duties under the supervision of our Kitchen Manger.   

You should be friendly and caring and be capable of maintaining high standards of food quality 

and hygiene.  Previous experience of working in a similar environment would be desirable, but 

full training will be given. 

 

If you would like to apply for this post, please either email Helen Leather at: 

hleather@southhamsfederation.org.uk  for an application pack or phone 01548 580551.   

Closing Date: Thursday, 20th October 2022.  Interview date:  to be confirmed. 

 

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and vulnerable adults 

and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  This role requires an enhanced 

DBS disclosure.  This role requires the ability to fulfil all spoken aspects of the role with 

confidence and fluency in English. 

mailto:hleather@southhamsfederation.org.uk

